
 

 

  
   
 

 
 
   
  The Office of T/Deputy Chief Constable  
 
Mr Andrew A Haigh 
HM Coroner 
Staffordshire South        
1 Staffordshire Place       
Stafford    Date:  30 September 2021 
ST16 2LP 
 

  
 

  
Dear Mr. Haigh 
 
With reference to your Regulation 28 notice of 30 July 2021 and my response dated 23 September 
2021 with regard to the death of Amanda Dunn, I have further information that you need to be 
aware of. 
 
In my response dated 23 September 2021, I explained that the circumstances of the case had been 
assessed and considered by Staffordshire Police’s Professional Standards Department, who 
concluded that no misconduct had been identified.  
 
I wish to update you that the case met the criteria for a mandatory referral to the Independent 
Office for Police Conduct (IOPC). Following our referral, the IOPC commenced an independent 
investigation and will update us in due course. Amanda’s family are aware of this and have been 
provided with the relevant contact details.   
 
Please accept my sincere apologies for not informing you of this at the time and I will of course 
update you when we receive their findings.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

T/DCC  

Staffordshire Police 

 




